From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 2:01 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 5:56 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
luci dilkus

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| do NOT support any increase in distribution rates. The distribution rates are already excessive. We have a very
modest, small home with very few electric powered appliances, and we are careful with usage, yet our hydro bills
continue to be a financial burden. Hydro One should find ways to curb their expenses...not by raising rates (and not by
laying off any front-line employees).

-- Attachment --





